
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS !   

  
    
   
   
   
   

   
 

Dear Partners,  
 
 
 

RE: ORDERS FOR DELIVERY IN DECEMBER 2024 
 
 
Christmas time is coming soon and we would like to be well prepared with all the shipments.  
We therefore kindly ask you to place any potential larger orders and goods which have to be 
manufactured to order no later than  
 

                               Friday 15.11.24 in week 46 
 

This is important in order to be able to deliver before Christmas.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information about shipment & delivery – you are 
welcome to contact our customer service: EXPORT@NOVADAN.DK. 
 
Please note that NOVADAN will be closed from 21.12.24 until 1.01.25 (both days 
included) There are no deliveries and no staff available on the phone in this period.   
 
We look forward to receiving your orders and wish you all a MERRY CHRISTMAS !!!  
 

 
Best regards, 
 
NOVADAN ApS  

NOVADAN ApS 
Platinvej 21 
6000 Kolding 
Tlf. 76 34 84 00 
Fax. 75 50 43 70 salg 
Fax. 75 50 42 43 adm. 
E-mail: post@novadan.dk 
www.novadan.dk 
CVR 63129216 
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